Message

From: Fritz, Jason [Fritz.Jason@epa.gov]

Sent: 10/29/2013 12:40:16 PM

To: Guyton, Kate [Guyton.Kate@epa.gov]

CC: Chiu, Weihsueh [Chiu.Weihsueh@epa.gov]; Subramaniam, Ravi [Subramaniam.Ravi@epa.gov]; Gibbons, Catherine
[Gibbons.Catherine@epa.gov]; Strong, Jamie [Strong.Jamie@epa.gov]

Subject: RE: Formaldehyde

Hevya Kale,

Ex. 5 Deliberative Process (DP)

Jason

Jason M. Fritz, PhD,
Toxirologist

US EPA

ORD/NCEA/IRIS

1200 Pennsylvania Ave, NW.
Washington, D.C., 20460
703-347-0332

From: Guyton, Kate

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2013 5:54 PM

To: Fritz, Jason

Cc: Chiu, Weihsueh; Subramaniam, Ravi; Gibbons, Catherine
Subject: Formaldehyde

Hi Jason!

Hope all is well. Just wanted to check in on how the formaldhyde MOA rewrite is coming along. I'd like to touch base
regarding your time table, scope, and also how your effort maps to the NRC guidance. I'll be in NC at the OpenTox
meeting tomorrow http://www.opentox.org/ and working AWL on Wednesday. If we can talk briefly on Wed that would
be great. I'll suggest a time to call you but feel free to counter.

We’d like you to discuss/present your current draft at this week’s WG meeting on Thursday. We’ve invited the CMs to
join the discussion.

Thank you!
Kate
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Kate Z. Guyton, PhD DABT

Toxicologist

National Center for Environmental Assessment

Office of Research & Development, US EPA

703-347-8562 | guyton.kate@epa.gov

Mailing Address: US EPA {8623-P), 1200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Washington DC 20460

FedEx and Ground Deliveries: Two Potomac Yard (North Building), 2733 S. Crystal Drive, Arlington VA 22202
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